

THE BOHMAN FAMILY

AFRICA FIELD DIRECTOR

July 2025

Dear Praying Friends,

It is a joy to both prepare the current generation of missionaries and then begin to train the next generation too! This year our Candidate School was amazing with 48 in attendance. New candidates for Africa are pictured below and are going to Madagascar, Uganda, Democratic Republic of Congo,



Rwanda, Botswana, and the Sahara region. Be sure to go to bimi.org and get more information on these new missionaries and add them to your prayer list. The one that is blurred is one that is going to an undisclosed region and needs double prayer!

Many of you will recognize Shane and Emily Tasker in the picture (also going to the Democratic Republic of Congo) who completed their final sessions of training and are presently on the field in Africa! They have purchased a vehicle and Shane will soon be ordained by his South African pastor before they head up to the DRC.

Two weeks of CAMP BIMI have

also been completed. This is where we train the future generation! Students from 16 years of age on up come on campus for a full week (literally sunup to sun-down) of instruction and activity - all with the intention of seeing each serving the Lord full-time somewhere around the world. Besides classroom instruction, there are practical workshops which include basic mechanics (pictured below), first aid, and emergency preparation.



Then, each field director gives a special meal from his part of the world! This year Lori and I presented the region of North Africa and provided a delicious meal that would be served in a typical

Moroccan home.

Nearly 100 mostly collegeaged students attended these two weeks. Be in prayer that God will call many into His harvest field!



Until all nations hear,

Eni Bohman

www.bimi.org • www.bimiafrica.org

